Christ is Born!

Let the heavens rejoice and the earth be glad. Psalms 96:11
2022 Parish Christmas Card

‘Tis the season to be thankful to those who have helped our parish prosper during 2022. Wish your fellow
parishioners and our local business sponsors a Blessed Christmas and Joyous New Year!

We appreciate donations in any amount. You can use the donation button on our website or bring this form
and check to the Church, drop it in the Stewardship box at the candle stand in the Narthex or mail to:

Attn: John Housianitis/Christmas Card, AGOC, 7 Harris Street, Newburyport, MA 01950

Please print the following name(s) as you would like them to appear:

The deadline to submit names with payment is Sunday, December 4th.

Thank you!



